Daniel Buchholtz

From: Info

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:16 PM

To: Daniel Buchholtz

Subject: FW: Possibility of purchasing land from the city for single family home
Hi Dan,

Please see the email below.

Wanda Brown

Accounting Clerk

Special Projects Coordinator
City of Spring Lake Park
wbrown@slpmn.org
763-792-7219 (phone)
763-792-7257 (fax)

From: Hossana Teklyes <hossanaw@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 11:57 AM

To: Info <info@slpmn.org>

Cc: Tsigereda Teklu <teklu002@umn.edu>

Subject: Possibility of purchasing land from the city for single family home

Hello Dan,

Me and my wife live with our two beautiful daughters in spring lake park.

We live in a town house located at 81° Ave. and McKinley St.

| have been working as a Civil Engineer at Minnesota Transportation Department (MnDOT)
since 2006. My wife works for Twin Cities PBS as Quality Assurance (QA)

When | bought the townhouse in 2009, it full filled all my needs at the time.. Now that my family expanded, our need for
more space and backyard for the kids to play grew.
We really like the Spring Lake Park area and we feel a sense of belonging in this community.

This backstory brings me to my main goal, which is looking into the possibility of buying a land from the city of Spring
Lake Park for building a single family home. We feel like Spring Lake Park a place we want to raise our kids and we would
like to build a single family house that meets our current needs.

It came to my attention that there are two lots that are available for sell. These two lots are located at at McKinley
street( same street | live in) bordering Lakeside Lions Park.

We really appreciate it if you provide us with some information as to how to proceed exploring the possibility of buying
a land from the city.

If you any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (612) 205-0657 or email me at Hossanaw@ gmail.com

Regards,



Hossana Teklyes & Tsigereda Teklu



